
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Office of State Representative  
Garnet F. Coleman 

District 147 
 
May 29, 2009 
 
Dear Governor Perry: 
 
Thank you for your understanding and assistance on the language 
amended to HB 3485 that allows rural hospitals to recruit and hire 
physicians. Because of your rural roots in Haskell County and your 
childhood home of Paint Creek, you know this will help rural hospitals 
bring quality physicians into the community. Without you, this 
legislation could not pass in a form that best benefits these rural 
hospitals. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Garnet F. Coleman 
 
 
 
cc:  Ken Armbrister  
       Kate Fite 


